
Extension of last date for the receipt of application for JRF position in Department of 

Physics (No. Phy/CS/2020/476 dated 07.03.2020) 

 

As per the directions received from SERB, the last date for the receipt of application for the JRF 

position in the SERB project entitled “Dynamical electron and positron impact ionization study 

on molecules of environmental and biological significance, viz. N2, CO2, H2O and pyrimidine” 

sanctioned to Dr. Ghanshyam Purohit, Department of Physics has been extended to April 30, 

2020.  For the full details such as eligibility etc. see the above mentioned notice published on 

MLSU website on March 13, 2020. email: ghanshyam.purohit@mlsu.ac.in 

Dr. Ghanshyam Purohit, PI     

 

   Head, Department of Physics 


